
BI-MONTHLY LITTER PICK 

 
Saturday 11th November, 2023 

 

West Moors is now looking suitably smart in time for tomorrow’s Remembrance 

Sunday commemorations, thanks to an army of 26 volunteer litter pickers that were 

out in force this morning. The Chair of the Council, Cllr Mrs Rita Burke who has 

completed a vast amount of redecorating in the Council Pavilion recently (along with 

her Husband and Cllr Jordan Randall), and carried out a lot of maintenance work in 

West Moors Cemetery and the Spinney Improvement project, came to the office this 

morning to personally thank all those that turned for another clear up; our 13th bi-

monthly litter pick to be exact. 

 

Dorset Waste Services street cleaning crew, kindly waited till all the litter heroes 

were back and collected the rubbish today, instead of Monday, so that the 

pavements were clear for tomorrow. The support received from DWS Ferndown is 

undeniable.  

 

Amongst our litter heroes today were; 

Ian King, Rosie Brown, Nigel Barclay, Val Harvey, Val Kelly, Cllr Trevor Salt, Cllr 

Penny Yeo, Charmaine Hughes and her Grandson Tyler, Gillian Chandler, Dee 

Elston, Malcolm Adam, Heather Barnsley, Janice Clyde and Sue Kent, George 

Stead, Jayne Phillips, Chris Wilson, Paul Brealey Alex White and his Son Harry, 

Guila Holland, John and Sally Reid, Linda and Alan Postawa. 

 

It’s a such a shame that not everyone disposes of their litter properly but for as long 

as it is an issue, between the 40-50 litter picking volunteers we are extremely lucky 

to have, we will do our best to keep West Moors respectable and a lovely place to 

look at as well as live! 


